
City Council Regular Meeting Minutes of August 18, 2015: 

15-160Z4  Mayor Loughmiller called for a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act 

on a Request to Rezone the Subject Property from "C" - Planned Center 

District, "PD" - Planned Development District and "CC" - Corridor 

Commercial Overlay District to "C2" - Local Commercial District and 

"CC" - Corridor Commercial Overlay District, Located on the Northeast 

Corner of Custer Road and U.S. Highway 380 (University Drive), and 

Accompanying Ordinance. Interim Director of Planning Brian Lockley 

stated that staff has received a request to table this item.  Staff has 

reviewed that request, has no objections, and we recommend the public 

hearing be continued and the item be tabled to the September 1st 

meeting.  Mayor Loughmiller called for public comments and there were 

none. Council unanimously approved the motion by Council member 

Pogue, seconded by Council member Rogers, to continue the public 

hearing and table this item until the September 1, 2015 Regular 

Meeting.  

 
 


